
 
 
 

Al Salam Bank Welcomes Students from Ibn 

Khuldoon National School 

 

• Taking 20 students on a tour around various departments in the Bank’s 

headquarters and introducing them to Islamic banking business processes 

• Conducting an interactive exercise for students to form a company, set 

roles, and develop profitable strategies 

• Showcasing the Central Bank of Bahrain’s role in enacting regulations and 

legislation 

 

Manama, Bahrain – 30 March 2023: Al Salam Bank recently welcomed a delegation of 

20 high school students from Ibn Khuldoon National School (IKNS) at the Bank’s 

headquarters. The visit aimed to provide the students with an in-depth look into the 

banking industry’s workflow, as well as familiarize them with operational mechanisms by 

highlighting the basics of Islamic banking and its contrast to traditional banking methods. 

To further develop the school’s vocational efforts, a number of specialists also gave a 

comprehensive overview of the Bank’s daily operations. 

During the field trip, the Bank introduced the CBB’s role as one of the main regulators in 

the industry, in addition to answering any questions the students had. The students also 

participated in an interactive exercise where they were required to form a company, 

identify their roles and implement a profitable strategy. The exercise enabled the students 

to hone their planning skills, as well as learn the importance of collaboration and synergy. 

In line with Al Salam Helping Hands and its Guiding Principle “We Act with Empathy”, Al 

Salam Bank is committed to adopting innovative and educational initiatives that will 

contribute to creating informed generations armed with the knowledge to enter the 

future labor market. 
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